Threatening Behavior Policy

Staff at Little Acorns Pre-school will not tolerate verbal or physical abusive behavior from parents or carers.
We at Little Acorns have the right to insist that the parent/s concerned do not enter the premises or grounds of the Pre-school and you will be asked to make alterative arrangements for your child to be brought into school and collected by a responsible adult.
If this cannot be achieved and the parent/s are still abusive to staff they will be asked to remove their child from the Pre-school.
OFSTED will be informed of our decision, and they reasons why we had to take this action. 
We also have the right to contact the Police if we believe staff, children or parents of the Pre-school are being threatened or verbally/physically abused in any way. 

We have a duty to protect all the children in our care, alongside parents and members of staff.
